
School Board Meeting:     August 25, 2008 
 
Subject:       Montrose Suzuki Transfer 
 

Presenter:       Tina Burkholder 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 

Recommend board approval 
 

 
DESCRIPTION: 

The 2008-2009 budget reductions were first approved at the December 17, 2007 
school board meeting, then finalized when the school board approved the 2008-
2009 budget on June 23, 2008.  The first round of reductions included 
eliminating elementary band and orchestra with the intent that Community Ed 
would take over the programs and charge fees.  Policy 706 – Acceptance of Gifts 
that was approved at the June 23rd meeting relates to the fund raising 
discussions early this past spring on activities/programs moving to the 
Community Ed fund. 
 
The Montrose Orchestra Suzuki activity was recorded in the General Fund and 
had an ending balance of $3,743.14.  Now that Community Ed is taking over the 
orchestra, the remaining balance should be transferred from the General Fund to 
the Community Ed fund.      
 
Because the General Fund no longer keeps track of the Montrose Orchestra 
Suzuki activity, the Business Office recommends transferring $3,743.14 from the 
General Fund to the Community Ed fund. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


